Dear grades 3-5 Snow Families,

Our science fair will be Tuesday, May 20". Science fair projects will be due this day.
On this day, your child will be turning in: 1) The Science Fair Project Packet AND 2)
The Display Board to school. Your child will do a presentation of the experiment to
his/her class only. On science fair night, the boards will be displayed in the school for
judges and families to look at. Your child’s teacher will be using the rubric, located on
the back of this sheet, to grade your child’s project.

We found a discounted website that will allow you to purchase a poster board for the
project if you choose. We can assist in this matter by ordering at low prices, such as:

white board - $ 3.00
colored board - $3.50

***The orders may be placed by no later than April 2, 2014. Please send the order
form below with cash to your classroom teacher.

Thank you,

Ross Groover
Principal
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Science Fair

Poster Board Order Form

Due April 2, 2014 / Cash only please
Choose one:
White Board: $3.00
Colored Board: $3.50
Circle one: yellow green blue black red

Student Name

Teacher Name




